
RETURN TO CEBU: TAKE 2 
If you have been following us on social media, you are aware 
that two days before we were scheduled to fly back to Cebu, 
the Philippine government extended a new set of restrictions 
that essentially prevented us from returning. Fortunately, this 
did not catch us completely off guard. Over the last year, the 
government of the Philippines has developed a habit of 
waiting till the eleventh hour to extend existing restrictions 
and dropping new restrictions with only hours before 
implementation.  

We are eager to see our little church as you can imagine. We 
have been unable to meet with them for eleven of the sixteen 
months since our first service. It is solely by the grace of God 
that we still have a church to which we can return.  

As of the writing of this letter, the travel restrictions have 
been adjusted enough to allow for us to return. At the same 
time, the restrictions within Cebu City have been getting 
incrementally tighter. Right now, all we can do is continue to 
monitor the government advisories and pray. 

www.cainsincebu.com

We typically make an effort to set 
aside some savings for unforeseen 
expenses both personally and in 
the ministry. However, the constant 
changes and uncerta in ty in 
returning to the mission field has 
put a significant strain on our 
finances.  In addition to the 
rescheduling of flights, hotels, and 
car rentals, there are several new 
expenses that have been added to 
our travel. These include COVID 
testing upon arrival, quarantine 
facility reservations, and meal 
deliveries while in mandated 
quarantine.  
We are asking for your help to 
cover the additional costs to return 
to the field. Our best estimations 
put the amount needed at $1,500. 
Thank you in advance and God 
bless you all.
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